Date: 2025-07-24

First Name: Marilyn
Last Name: Schorfheide
Title: NA

Organization: Self
Address:

City: Richmond

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Congressional

Message:

I am a resident and registered voter in your district,
writing to express my deep concern regarding the
proposed mid-decade congressional redistricting
currently under consideration by the Texas
Legislature. As you know, this redistricting follows a
recent federal court ruling and a directive from the
U.S. Department of Justice to address so-called
“coalition” districts. However, what is being
presented to voters is far more than a judicial
compliance measure—it is a political maneuver that
risks undermining the democratic principle of fair
and effective representation.

Redrawing districts mid-stream to benefit one party,
often referred to as “gerrymandering,” threatens to
erode public confidence in our democratic
institutions. The proposed maps would likely dilute
the voting strength of minority and urban
communities by fracturing them or merging them
into larger districts dominated by partisan interests

Please oppose any proposal aimed at mid-term
partisan gain and instead advocate for fair, legal,
and community-centered redistricting. Our district—
and our democracy—deserve no less.

Thank you for your service. I look forward to your
leadership in preserving fair representation for all
Texans.





